
 

 

 

IMPORTANT UPDATE 

BULLETIN 01 01082025 

 
Issued to:         All Channels 
 
Date:                 January 8, 2025 
 
Subject:            Temporary Hold Status for Loans Affected by Los Angeles County Wildfires 
 
Effective:          Immediately 
 
 
First Colony Mortgage will be placing loans that may be impacted by the Los Angeles (LA) County 
wildfires on hold until further notice. This hold applies to affected loans in the pipeline. 
 
Several areas within LA County are currently under evacuation orders, and the situation is changing 
quickly. We are monitoring the situation closely and will keep you updated as more information becomes 
available from FEMA. 
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding. FCM’s thoughts and prayers are with our partners, 
employees, and families impacted by these wildfires, and we genuinely hope for everyone’s safety. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact your Account Executive. 

 

 

 

 


